


operate the way it is now?  

 

If there is a need to build a new building!! It should be designed to a limit of 3 stories
high, re-design the footprint and landscape design, increase allocation of visitors
parking spaces needed in the underground, 

Plus allocate the appropriate outside number of commercial parking according to the
bylaws, calculated according to the square footage of the commercial spaces and
ensure appropriate space to have commercial vehicles that need to service the
building be able to do so on the property of the condo so they are not forced to park
on Velmar thus making it more appealing to the neighborhood and convenient for
residents and business to operate in a harmonious relationship. 
 
 
I hope that my elected officials turn down the application to build a condo on the
corner of Rutherford Road and Velmar Road based on the residents of Weston
Downs who have overwhelmingly voted and thus stating a condo in Weston
Downs is not appropriate for the Neighbourhood.
 
 
Regards
     
Angelo Damiano 
 
 Pinemeadow Dr.

Woodbridge ON 
 

 
 
 
 
 


